
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Superintendent’s Comments  
Board Meeting #10 
June 12, 2018 
 

 
Career and Technical Education (CTE) Machine Trades Program 
CTE teacher, Tim Smith, introduced several students who were enrolled in his machine trades 
classes this year.  The students shared their experiences and enthusiasm about the program, as 
well as samples of their work, with Board members.  
 
Superintendent’s Comments   
The Learning Bank graduation will take place this Thursday at Monroe County Community 
College at 6:00 p.m. 
 
The Trojan softball team had another remarkable season!  They are SEC and District Champs 
and narrowly lost their appearance in the Regionals.   
 
Custer had four teams of girls participate in a coding competition sponsored by Ford Motor 
Company.  Of these four team, two of our teams advanced to the state competition. 
 
Mrs. Joseph and Mrs. Wallace were honored for becoming MiExcel facilitators of the 
Mechanical Level of Installation.  
 
Mrs. Everly thanked everyone who participated in any way in carrying out Monroe High 
School’s graduation.  There was a particular challenge with the weather, but it all came together.  
 

The video from the Safety Round Table that was held last month at Monroe Middle School will 
be available on our website this week. 

 

MONTH DATE Event 
June 13 Last Half Day of School 
 14 Learning Bank Graduation at MCCC 6:00 PM 
 18-22 MHS Testing Out Exams Given 
 21-23 M.A.R.C. Robotics Competition @ MHS 
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